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1. Budget		

-Budget	will	likely	not	allow	additional	books	to	be	added	to	leveled	libraries	this	year.		
We	will	make	a	decision	in	February	regarding	additional	books.	
	

2. USIP/Progress	Toward	School	Goals	
-Grades	1	–	4	have	participated	in	Lesson	Studies	this	fall.		Lesson	Studies	will	continue	
through	April.		Preliminary	student	data	from	the	Lesson	Studies	has	been	promising.		
End	of	Module	Assessments	have	indicated	that	areas	of	focus	have	improved.		
	

3. Professional	Development	
-Staff	have	developed	a	school-wide	goal	around	student	motivation.		PD	throughout	
the	year	will	continue	to	have	a	through-line	with	motivation.	

	
4. Building	Maintenance/State	of	playgrounds	

-As	mentioned	last	meeting,	Mike	has	submitted	tickets	regarding	windows,	leaks,	tiles,	
and	other	areas	of	need.			

	
5. Nonagenda	Items	

	


